
 

Techspray Renew Recycled Delicate Task Wipers (part #2342-300) will no longer be offered 
due to raw material availability.

Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, demand for non-woven wiping raw material  has skyrocketed 
globally. This has put pressure on the mills and entire supply chain to streamline their production 
processes. Unfortunately, this means we no longer have access to the components necessary to 
make Recycled Delicate Task Wipers.

In place of 2342-100, we suggest our best selling TechClean Wiper (part #2350-100). This product 
offers:

• Superior cleanliness and cleaning ability
• Higher wet strength
• Better abrasion resistance
• Lower lint generation and particle release
• Convenient C-fold packaging and dispensing from a clean plastic bag instead of a particle-

shedding, wood pulp fiberboard box

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Nicole Bass
Associate Product Manager
Techspray
800-858-4043 x111
nbass@itwcce.com
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